Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: October 21, 2015

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Technology Agreement October 21, Board Meeting

Please see the attached agreement for Non-Public Security Aid Purchasing for 2015-2016 school year. All purchases were made by Glassboro Public Schools and received by Chesterbrook Academy.

DMS/bg

GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS GLASSBORO, NEW JERSEY

Agreement for Non Public Security Aid Purchasing for 2015-2016

It is agreed that the Glassboro Public Schools, in consultation with an authorized representative from Chesterbrook Academy, is authorized to purchase security aid supplies.

Glassboro Public Schools and Chesterbrook Academy will agree to the actual purchase(s) by October 31, 2015.

Purchase(s) will be made by Glassboro Public Schools. Non Public Security Aid funds will not be reimbursed or turned over to Chesterbrook Academy.

The amount of funds available to Chesterbrook Academy is \$150.00.

Danill Secher Witness	10/14/15	Glassboro Public Schools
Witness	Date	Chesterbrook Academy

15-GLOUCESTER 1730 GLASSBORG

TO

Chief School Administrator CHESTERBROOK ACADEMY 100 WILLIAM DAUTON DR. GLASSBORO NJ 08628 (856) 509 2000

Yut se Thomas, Director of School Finance FROM:

SUBJECT: 2015 16 Security Aid Entitlement

SEP 22 2 15 DATE:

You are hereby notified that the maximum dollar value of security services to which you are entitled for 2015 16 is \$150.00, which represents 6 pupils on roll as of OCTOBER 15, 2014 times the maximum dollar entitlement of \$25 00.

Questions regarding this entitlement should be directed to Ton: Lynn Schmidt at nonpublic aid@doe.state nj.us Questions regarding security services should be directed to your local school district